
 

 

October 31, 2017 

 

 

Paul Jesaitis 

Region I Transportation Director 

Colorado Department of Transportation 

2000 So. Holly Street 

Denver, CO 80220 

 

 

RE:  Financial Commitment in Principle towards the local match on the I-70 System 

Feasibility Study 

 
Dear Paul, 

 

Adams County is pleased to provide this letter of financial commitment in principle of $100,000 

towards I-70 corridor system feasibility study, subject to annual appropriation.  Given the current and 

future growth demands associated with large, proposed development projects along I-70, we 

commend CDOT for initiating the study to better plan and coordinate transportation needs along the 

corridor.   

 

The county looks forward to working with CDOT and Arapahoe County on this important 

transportation study.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Eva J. Henry, Chair 


